[image: image1.png]






                                       .                     
        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER

        116th April              DINNER MEETING – A.G.M.

         12th May               THEATRE NIGHT -  TUGUN LITTLE THEATRE

       2 21st May               CHANGOVER DINNER

         June – July          SHOPPING TRIP DATE TO BE ADVISED

         August                 CAR RALLY

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   16th April
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 15th 7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAY

                               JAN  INGWERSON                                                      
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH                                                                                              

 A  mark of a true workaholic is cleaning your house in your 

underwear
President’s Message
I hope you all had a safe and happy Easter with family and friends.

After our IWD Breakfast we have a number of ladies interested in what Zonta is about.  So we have invited them to attend our meeting on Monday night and have asked Julie Burton, Area 5 Director to attend our meeting and to speak to the potential new members on what Zonta is doing around the world. This also gives members a chance to ask questions and catch up on what is happening in our area.  So if you have friends or colleagues who might like to join us, this meeting would be a good opportunity to invite them.

I will be asking Julie to update us on the District Conference which is to be held at Twin Towns Resort on the 7th-9th September 2007.  We have been allotted a couple of things to do which I will talk about at the meeting.

Don’t forget if you have any “Bulb Sales”, please return on Monday to Betty Priest.

Also we have our Tugun Theatre Night coming up on the 12th May “Laying the Ghost”, so could you please see Sherlee for your tickets.

We will be holding our AGM at our April dinner meeting, any nominations could you please talk to Merle Stephen or Jan Ingwersen.

Look forward to seeing you all and catching up.

Lesley

President
EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg
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